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October Newsletter 2023

It’s Been A Great Start!

It’s been a great first month! We have really enjoyed getting to know your child.
We hope they are having as much fun as we are.

This month our themes will be Fall/Autumn, Community Helpers, Fire Safety,
Pumpkins, Bats and Cats. We will continue to go over the letters in our name and
review our apple colors: red, yellow and green. We will introduce orange, black,
and white this month as well as reviewing the shapes; circle, square and triangle.

We will celebrate Halloween on Tuesday, October 31th. Your child must wear
their costume to school. After our Halloween parade, we will take costumes off
for the party and then go outside to the playground. Children need to wear
costumes over playground clothes. Please provide a bag for your child to put
costumes and items in to take home.

Weather permitting, our Halloween parade will begin at 9:20. Please arrive by
9:00 in costume. (more information will be posted on Class Dojo)

Parents please remember to label Fall jackets,sweaters,backpacks and water

bottles with your child’s name.

Thank you,

Mrs. Dee

Ms.Neil

Individual Picture Day- Monday October 16th




